

Trail Clean-Up

Join us for this fall's trail clean-up weekend, December 5th. Groups will gather at various locations, including the Clubhouse.

Groomer Meeting

The 2009-2010 groomer meeting will be held after the December 10 Club meeting. Attendance is required for those wishing to operate the groomers this season, or to contact Gary Vezina if you will not be able to be at the meeting.

MnUSA Calender Sales

The 2010 MnUSA calenders have arrived and are available for selling. Contact Gary Mantay at 525-4849 if you would like one, or to sell. The Club receives a fee for every calender sold, and a good way for the buyers to win various prizes throughout the year.

Youth Snowmobile Safety Class

This season's safety classes will be held on January 5th, 6th, & 7th at the Clubhouse from 6:00 - 9:00 p.m. The course ride test will be on Saturday, January 9th. Please contact Gary Mantay at 525-4849 for more information.

Fish Lake Classic Snowmobile Challenge

February 27, 2010 is the date for one of the largest events on Fish Lake, the 12th annual Fish Lake Classic Snowmobile Challenge. Club member and event organizer, Steve Wick is looking for volunteers to man the following parking sites:

- 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 at Lakehead Trucking, Fredenberg Community Center, and Usiak Road
- 12:00 noon to 3:00 p.m. at a new tentative site which will be a ½ mile east of the formerly Walt's Cloquet River Inn.

Please contact Steve at 348-3591 if you are able to help out for this big event.

Care Committee

The Club wants to hear about and from those that are in need of encouragement due to an injury or illness. Please contact Vonnie Peterson at 525-3816 if you know of anyone in need so we can contact them.

Request for Newsletter Information

I am always looking for information that you would like to see added to the newsletter or stories of Club and snowmobiling interest. Please forward to me at this email or telephone number on the last page. *Thanks!*



Reservoir Riders Snowmobile Club 5099 Fish Lake Road Duluth Minnesota 55803

(Northwest of the Minnowette on Lavaque Road)

Phone: 218-721-4273 email: reservoirriders@yahoo.com

Regular Club Meetings: Second Thursday of each month at the Club House 7:00 p.m.

Club Board Meetings: Fourth Thursday of each month at the Club House 7:00 p.m.

Board of Officers

President - Philip Lockett, 729-9152 Vice President - Gary Mantay, 525-4849 Secretary - Kilian Ottman, 722-3657 Treasure - Gail Mantay

Board at Large

Lora Lockett

Mark Jazdzewski Melody Morris Gary Vezina

Club Contact/Newsletter Editor Kilian Ottman, 722-3657

Trail Administrator

Philip Lockett, 729-9152

Regular Club Meetings 2nd Thursday of the Month 7:00 p.m. Club House

Club Board Meetings
4th Thursday of the Month
7:00 p.m.
Club House

The Reservoir Riders Snowmobile Club encourages and promotes safety, education, and responsibility in the sport of snowmobiling.

We have a new Club website which is under constuction at reservoirridersduluth.com
Stay tuned for new developments on this site.